Somerville Retirement Board 323 Broadway Somerville, MA 02145

(617) 764-3811

Fax: (617) 591 - 3211

retirement@somervillema.gov

EDWARD F. BEAN, CHAIRMAN THOMAS G. ROSS, VICE CHAIRMAN

December 12, 2018

ALEX NOSNIK

SOHN MEMORY

SOME SOLUTION

SOLUT

ANNOUNCEMENT OF ELECTION RESULTS

Please be advised that as a result of the election held at City Hall in the Aldermanic Chambers, Somerville, MA on December 11, 2018, John Memory was elected as the Third Member (first elected) of the Somerville Retirement Board for a term which will commence on January 4, 2019 and will expire on January 4, 2022.